Jonathon Idman

From: Lisa Dillon on behalf of Front Desk
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 11:06 AM
To: Jonathon Idman

Subject: FW: Cell Tower in Mashpee

From: Maxine Cohen <copybymax@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 10:18 AM

To: Front Desk <frontdesk@capecodcommission.org>
Cc: Max Cohen <copybymax@comcast.net>

Subject: Cell Tower in Mashpee

8209 Arodene Road
Baltimore MD 21208
August 30, 2018

Cape Cod Commission
RE: Public Hearing Wed., Sept 5 to discuss
cellphone tower installation at 101 Red Brook Rd., Mashpee

To Whom It May Concern:

This note is written to express our total approval and support of
installation of a cellphone tower in Mashpee! It is long overdue and cannot
happen soon enough!



Sincerely,
Maxine A. Cohen, owner
Myron Oppenheimer, owner

7003 Mid-lron Way, Mashpee 02649

One Life. Live it.



